
About the resource pack

This teaching resource aims to raise the awareness of the impacts and causes of the First World 
War. It is focused on Canterbury and Christchurch’s involvement with the war from 1914-1919 and 

highlights some of the resources available through Christchurch City Libraries. 

This pack has been designed to be used with Years 7-10 students with information that could easily 
be adapted for older students;  it has cross curricular links which include Social Studies, English, 

the Arts, Geography and History. The pack is made up of physical resources of posters, postcards, a 
timeline and a teaching resource book with suggested activities, glossary, curriculum and web links. 

The book lists are accessed through the library catalogue online. 

The resource book is also available at this address:
http://christchurchcitylibraries.com/education/www100-teacher-resource.pdf

Special thanks to the Lottery Grants Board for the funding of this resource.
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